
STEGE SANITARY DISTRICT 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING 
PROPOSAL TO INCREASE FEES PAYABLE TO DIRECTORS 

OF THE STEGE SANITARY DISTRICT 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN as follows: 

 

The Directors of the Stege Sanitary District are considering a proposal to increase the fees 

payable to members of the District’s Board of Directors as authorized by Senate Bill No. 1559 

(Statutes of 2000, Chapter 86, effective January 1, 2001).  The current fee is $215 per day for 

attendance at meetings of the Board or services rendered as a Board Member at the request of the 

Board.  It is proposed that fees be increased to $222.31. 

 

Prior to adoption of an ordinance to effect the proposed fee increases, the District Board will 

hold a public hearing at which any interested person is invited to attend and address the Board 

concerning the proposal.  The time, date and place of the public hearing is as follows: 

 

 Date: Thursday, July 26, 2018 

 Time: 7:00 P.M.  Regular Board of Directors’ Meeting 

 Place: Board Meeting Room, 7500 Schmidt Lane, El Cerrito, California 

 

At the conclusion of the public hearing, the Board will consider the proposed Ordinance and may 

take action at that time. 

 
 
Dated:  7/2/18 

     
REX DELIZO 

STEGE SANITARY DISTRICT 
Secretary 


